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To: All BBHD licensed foodservice establishments  

From: Marco Palmeri, Director of Health  

Re: COVID -19: Compliance with Executive Orders Phase 2.1 Effective at 12:01 a.m. on 
Friday, November 6. 

Attention all owners and operators of foodservice establishments, Governor Lamont announced that due to the 
steadily increasing rate of COVID-19 in Connecticut, he is ordering the entire state to roll back to Phase 2.1 rules- a 
slightly modified version of the previously enacted Phase 2 rules – effective at 12:01 a.m. on Friday, November 6. 

The major changes that will occur under Phase 2.1 include: 

 Restaurants will reduce to 50 percent capacity with a maximum of 8 people limited to a table; 

 Restaurants and entertainment venues (i.e. bowling allies, movie theaters, arcades, etc.) will be required to 

close by 9:30 p.m., with the exception of food takeout and delivery services, which will be allowed to continue 

after 9:30 p.m.; 

 Personal services, such as hair salons and barber shops, will remain at 75 percent capacity; 

 Event venues will be limited to 25 people indoor, 50 people outdoor; 

 Performing arts venues and movie theaters will have a capacity of 100 people; and 

 Religious gatherings will be limited to 50 percent capacity or 100 people maximum. 

Employers are reminded to maximize telework to the extent possible, and those over 60 and with chronic conditions 
are urged to remain home as much as possible. 

The governor is expected to soon issue an executive order implementing Phase 2.1, and the Department of Economic 
and Community Development in the coming days will provide businesses with further guidance on the changes. 
https://portal.ct.gov/DECD/Content/Coronavirus-Business-Recovery/Sector-Rules-and-Certification-for-Reopen 

https://portal.ct.gov/Office-of-the-Governor/News/Press-Releases/2020/11-2020/Governor-Lamont-Coronavirus-Update-November-2 

Be advised that 50% capacity refers to the seating capacity and not the Fire Code occupant load for the 
establishment.  

The Bristol Burlington Health District will continue to conduct spot inspections for compliance purposes.  

Please confirm receipt of this notice by responding back with the name and address of your business to: 

NicoletteArrotti@bristolct.gov 
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